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Paul Selfe awarded MBE in the Queen’s Birthday Honours List
Ultra announces that Paul Selfe, a Production Engineering Team Leader in the Group’s Sonar Systems business, has been made a Member of the Order of the British Empire (MBE) in the Queen’s Birthday Honours List.
The nomination for Paul’s award stated that he is an inspirational leader and naturally talented ‘hands on’ production engineer who adds significant value to both Ultra and his local community. In his current supervisory role, he has utilised his natural management skills to pull together a number of previous disparate disciplines into a coherent team and has delivered a comprehensive, effective, and efficient manufacturing engineering service across the business.  

He provided the pivotal leadership which underpinned the successful transition of the SeaFox sea mine disposal system from Atlas Electronik in Germany to Ultra in the UK. He worked with Atlas to optimise in-house processes as well as effect the technology transfer to the UK. Building on this success he has continued to provide the in-house focus and lead on a programme of value engineering and product enhancement on SeaFox, winning admiration and plaudits from the MoD customer team and RN user community alike. Through the efforts of Paul and his team, the RN has been able to replace an obsolescent mine disposal system with high operating costs with an improved, modern capability with reduced through-life costs.

Earlier he made a notable contribution to the success of the UK ASTOR programme where he overcame a range of difficult issues associated with the manufacture of close tolerance mechanical assemblies.

Rakesh Sharma, Chief Executive of Ultra, commented:

“I am really pleased that Paul has been recognised in the Queen’s birthday honours list for his service to the defence industry. I have worked with him for over 21 years and during that time he has demonstrated nothing but the highest levels of professionalism and dedication. Everyone at Ultra sends him our heartfelt congratulations”
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